
Got Culture? 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION K-12 FAMILIES! 
 

Bring a little culture to your home for 25 days and host a student 

from Spain in July OR August!  
 

Yes, even your kindergartener can interact with a  
foreign exchange student…it’ll be an incredible cultural  

learning experience and they can practice their language skills! 
 

Foreign Exchange Students are aged 13-17 
 

Informational Meeting will be  
held on Thursday, March 19th at 

6:30 pm in the media center 
 

If you are interested in hosting please attend this meeting or e-mail 
Annie Azarloza at aazarloza@foxboroughrcs.org  

 

 

You can wish for world peace, or invite it over!  

Hosting a student is diplomacy at the most  

critical level. By hosting you break down  

stereotypes, and misconceptions! It also  

opens your family’s eyes to new cultures!  

It is like traveling without leaving home! 
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